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January 2020
Thank you for showing an interest in our school.

Rusthall St Paul’s CE Primary School is a village school set within Rusthall on the outskirts of Tunbridge Wells. The majority of our children come from the village and we are well regarded within the community. 

We are looking to appoint an office administrator to work in our busy school office alongside one other person. The ideal applicant will have experience of working in an office environment, preferably in a school office with a knowledge of school systems and school finance or willingness to learn. Further details can be found in the job description or person specification. 
The hours of work are Monday to Friday 8.30am until 4pm (35 hours per week with ½ hour for lunch), term time only plus five INSET days.  The salary range is Kent Range 6 £20,222-£22,072 pro rata (equating to £16,139-£17,617) Starting date: Thursday 16th April 2020 (or later by negotiation)
Please send your application form together with a letter of application stating your experience via Kentteach. The closing date for applications is 12pm Wednesday 12th February 2020. Interviews will be held on Friday 28th February. 
Rusthall St Paul’s CEP School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicant would be required to complete a DBS check and receive satisfactory clearance, along with a confidential health questionnaire. Written references will also be requested.

We welcome visits to the school and look forward to meeting you. Please phone the school office to arrange an appointment or if you require more information.

Yours sincerely

Miss Caroline Powell

Headteacher
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Printed on recycled paper.  This letter has also been sent via email through Home Connect.


